Marlin Primary Academy

Open House will be Thursday, September 17™ from 4:30 until 6:30

*Dr. Anna Fox from Tarleton State University will begin her classes on MPA's
campus on Wednesday, September 23™ . After an hour of instruction, Tarleton
students will work with first and second grade teachers and students to
incorporate Shared Reading, Book Talk, Guided Reading, and Vocabulary Practice.

*Every Monday MPA administration will host mini Professional Development
opportunities for teachers in order to improve student learning. After each
training, teachers will collaborate and discover ways to implement strategies.

*Beginning on September 28, MPA will incorporate a Teacher Networking System.
Teachers will be assigned classes to observe, focusing specifically on impactful
instruction, increase of rigor, or effective management of a classroom.

*RtI Process - Tier 2 students are strategically placed in small groups where
teachers provide instruction geared towards reading fluency, vocabulary, and
increasing comprehension. Math students will receive incremental rehearsal with
math facts and increase accuracy of math computations.

Tier 3 students will work in even smaller groups with our Reading and
Math Interventionists and Specialists.



